November 27, 2017

Dear Dr. Engel.

I am writing to submit my resignation as Chief of Police of the University of Cincinnati Police Department, effective November 23, 2017.

Sincerely,

Anthony Carter



Office of Safety & Reform University of Cincinnati PO Box 210632 Cincinnati, Ohlo 45221

University Pavillon 2618 McMicken Circle 513-556-5850

November 27, 2017

Dear Mr. Carter,

I am writing to accept your resignation as Chief of Police of the University of Cincinnati Police Department, effective November 23, 2017. Thank you for your service to the University.

Sincerely,

Robin S. Engel, PhD

cc: Human Resources